





Education Resources Executive Director Lyndsay McRoberts Louise Torrance, Head Teacher St Bride's Primary School and Nursery Class

22nd August 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - Live Police Station

Police Scotland now have a live, response station next to the school at the top of Tabernacle Street.

The car park area next to our Muga gate is for visitors and personnel using the Police Office, and the Police have asked that anyone dropping off and picking up children from school or nursery, do not use this area.

They have also asked that adults do not park on pavements and be very mindful of child safety as they will be responding to 999 calls and require rapid, safe exits from the station onto surrounding roads.

As we endeavour to keep our children and families safe, and work alongside our new neighbours, I would appreciate your understanding and support in this matter.

Kind regards,

Louise Torrance Head Teacher

St. Bride's School Community a joyful place where;

We can **Dream**, We do **Believe** and We will **Achieve** great things!

COMMUNITY FAITH CARING RESPECTED FAIR RESPONSIBLE AMBITIOUS ACHIEVING

Johnson Drive, Cambuslang, G72 8JR ~ Phone: 0141 641 3344







